
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 15, 2018 

 

Zach Wood 

Alderperson – District #8 

661 Mendota Court #304 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

Re: 222 N. Charter Street 

KBA Project No: 1304 

 

Dear Alder Wood, 

 

As you know we have been working with Jim Stopple on his proposed student housing building 

at 222 N. Charter Street.  We are preparing to submit our application for rezoning to a Planned 

Development on September 19th. In advance of that date, we will be appearing in front of the 

UDC on September 5th to get their informational review and input. 

  

We look forward to working with you to design a successful development for this property.  If 

you have any questions, please contact me at 608-836-3690 or rbruce@knothebruce.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

J. Randy Bruce, AIA 

Managing Member 

 

 

Cc: Betty Thompson, 4202 Kenwood St, Madison, WI 53704-2130 

      South Campus Property Owners Association 




